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A note from Dr. Albert Qusborne:

Dear Friends,

The time has finally arrived for my bittersweet moment of retirement. It has been a wonderful journey of over
53 years of service in a profession that I have revered. What makes it so difficult is leaving YOU; my friends,
family and fellow colleagues for whom I’ve had the privilege and enjoyment of working with for all these
years.

Fortunately, I am blessed to have Dr. Tom Keller and my son, Dr. Patrick Ousborne, to continue treating and
caring for my patients with the same philosophy of excellence. My partner, Dr. Keller, has faithfully prac-
ticed general dentistry for over 40 years as part of the Ousborne and Keller team. My son Patrick, a Prostho-
dontist, will continue to uphold our standards for excellence, integrity and ethics, and is specifically trained to
assist you with any special requirements for implants and Prosthodontics. It is so comforting for me to know
that I leave you in faithful, gifted and talented hands, exceptional and advanced high tech equipment, and most
importantly, warm caring hearts. Please know, too, that extends to every member of the OK staff, as well as
our trusted team of specialists and referring Doctors.

I want to thank each and every one of you for honoring and entrusting me with your dental health for so many
wonderful years. You can rest assured the fine traditions of Ousborne and Keller will continue in my absence.
I’'m looking forward to seeing in you in the reception room when Peggy and I are due for our own dental ap-

pointments.

God Bless and with gratitude,

Abent Oudborne, th., D.D.S.




